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16th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
  
Annual Parent Survey  
 
I am pleased to let you know that we will again be taking part in the United Learning annual parent/carer 
survey.  Please find attached a letter from our United Learning Chief Executive Sir Jon Coles which explains 
more about this.   
  
We really hope that you will complete this survey to help us gather your feedback, it takes only 15 minutes 
to complete and automatically enters you into a free draw to win a £25 Amazon voucher.  
   
Please be aware: 

 The survey link will be sent to one parent/carer email address per family from Edurio. The email is 
entitled 'United Learning Parent Survey'. 

 The code is linked to pupil data, so cannot be shared or completed more than once. 
 Neither the school or United Learning will be able to identify you or your child from your response, 

unless you write something in one of the free text boxes that identifies you or your child by name. 
 If neither parent/carer has received the email and you have checked your 'junk' boxes, please 

contact us at school to let us know, so we can arrange for this to be sent to you again. 
 Please complete the survey with your eldest child in mind. 
 If you have any problems completing the survey or need any help, please contact us. 

The deadline for completion is Friday 4th December. 
  
Your views are important to us and your feedback will help us understand what you value most about 
Seahaven Academy and to identify development priorities.  
  
Many thanks in advance for your support. 
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